
From:   Stanton Woodcock   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 14, 2010

Subject:   File No.0291-EX-ST-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I would like to change this request from an STA extension to a request for STA.  As stated in the initial
request, we are working to apply for an experimental license in order to provide authorization on a longer
term bases, but would appreciate this short term solution in order to resume our testing in LA.  We have
ceased operations under STA File No. 0507-EX-ST-2009 as of May 16, 2010.


